
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Mississippi Elementary 

Parent/Teacher Organization (PTO)  

A great way to become more involved at your child’s school! 

 

4/2020 

2019-2020 PTO Board Members: 
 

President: Mary Jo Hauge 
Vice President: Jeny Ohr 

Co-Treasurers: Tom Franta & Laurel Livingston 
Co-Secretaries: Jaime Larson & Rachel Sherman  

Co-Events Coordinators: Tina Tellefson & 
 Katie Helseth & Marissa Miller 

This Month’s Meeting Agenda: 

1. Welcome and Introductions 
2. February Meeting Minutes 
3. Principal Update – school and district information  
4. Guest: Karen Hedman - CR Community Scholarship Assoc. 
5. Treasurer Update 
6. Events Coordinator Update  
7. Volunteer Service Coordinator Update –upcoming volunteer 

opportunities 
8. Community Education Update 
9. Vote: Technology & personalized rugs  
10. Vote: Choir Shirts funding   
11. Vote: Student Council funding for Teacher Appreciation Gifts 
12. Vote: Safety Patrol Valley Fair Trip in June 
13. Vote: Funding 2019/2020 yearbooks - $1250 
14. Open Mic: Opportunity for anybody to ask questions or bring 

 up ideas 
15. Meeting adjourned 

 

Contact the PTO: 
Phone - 763-506-3514 
Email - mississippipto@gmail.com 
Website - www.ahschools.us/mississippi 
Facebook – Mississippi Elementary PTO 

 

Next Meeting – Thurs. April 16, 6:30-7:30pm 

Zoom Meeting 

Interested in Volunteering?   
Our Volunteer Service Coordinator 

would love to hear from you! 
Jessica Roerick: 763-506-3537 
jessica.roerick@ahschools.us 
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